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MEMBERS IN FAVOR

Lakayana Drury, Amy Anderson, Andrew Kalloch, Britt Masback, Marcia Perez, Patrick Nolen, Yolonda Salguiero,
Elliott Young, Steve Trujillo

We recommend that the Portiand Police Bureau (PPB) adopt and implement a
Procedural Justice Statement Policy requiting officets to provide a procedural justice
statement during vehicle and pedestrian stops and searches of community members.

| have reviewed the Procedural Justice Statement Policy Recommendation and greatly appreciate
PCCEP’s work resulting in this proposal.

| accept the concept that procedural justice is extremely important and should be embedded in PPB
policy. | am asking PPB’s Policy Team to develop a draft Procedural Justice directive and to collaborate
with a couple of representative PCCEP members among others in the process of doing so. The new
policy will likely draw from some existing directives as well as potentially incorporating new material. |
believe it is premature to determine the specific content of the Procedural Justice directive, but
acknowledge PCCEP’s recommendations on content and look forward to further discussion between
PCCEP and the PPB Policy Team on the language of a draft directive. PPB will engage the community at
farge via its established Universal Review process and the PPA as well. | believe a decision as to whether
the new directive would complement or replace other directives should be deferred to permit full
evaluation of that question,
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